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To those who have obtained like precious
faith, grace to you and peace from God our
Father and the Lord Jesus Christ!!

LaShoron and I give thanks to all those who, through
prayer and financial support, help us do this work. 

In my last letter, I made a mistake about my mission
trip to Kenya. I will go to Kenya in June of 2025 to
teach the graduating class on evangelism and help
with the graduation service.

I am still teaching the men at work on the first five
books of the Bible. We finished the book of Leviticus,
and now we will begin the book of Numbers. This has
been an exciting time to see the men eager to learn
and persevering through the study. I pray they will be
faithful to teach others as Paul instructed young
Timothy. Faithful men are needed in these difficult,
dark days.

We are in the process of moving our cleaning
business into a new office building downtown.
LaShoron is planning a new women’s Bible Study to
lead when we move in.

I have not been able to get back to the Prison
Ministry, even though I have submitted my
paperwork. As of yet, there is no response from the 
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“Now may the God of hope fill you with all
joy and peace in believing that you may
abound in hope by the power of the Holy
Spirit.”  Romans 15:13

1. LaShoron’s sister in Detroit, Mary
Simmons, who has multiple myeloma. 

2. The salvation of our family for whom
our hearts are burdened.

3. Prison ministry - that the door will be
opened to minister again.

4. The Bible studies for the men and
women at our work.

We ask you to join us in prayer for the
following requests:

JULY 2024

warden. I am focusing on the County and City jails
here in Birmingham and in Bessemer, AL.

I have preaching opportunities at my church and at
other local churches. As you all know, I am always
in personal evangelism to reach the lost whether it
is at work, barber shop, doctor’s office,
marketplaces, etc.

-Larry & LaShoron McNeal

Would you partner to provide the support we
must raise for the mission of World Reach to
serve in Birmingham?

• Go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or
set up monthly recurring gifts under the
campaign for “McNeal”.

• Make a check payable to World Reach and
mail to the address below with a note
indicating your preference for supporting
"McNeal ministry".
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